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Comments: It sounds like the "ANILCA" cabins are used for private purposes for private individuals . As a US

citizen, taxpayer, and environmentalist, I can not imagine one reason for the government to allow private use on

any public land, most especially that supervised by the Forest Service.

 

Please just get rid of these cabins, And, if you don't, DO NOT change the rules that govern their use and

occupancy.

 

Thank you


